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Announcement: 

I am always looking for STEAM 

donations! If you have old Legos, 

building blocks, household 

materials that you would like to 

donate – Please contact me  

GET OUTSIDE AND ENJOY NATURE 

THIS WEEKEND!!! 

 

5th & 6th Science: We conducted 

our first hands on investigation 

with The Penny Lab to see how 

many drops of water we could 

fit on one side of a penny and if 

soap affected this number. We 

practiced making more 

sophisticated hypotheses which 

identify variables.  

7th Science: A very exciting week 

filled with metric conversion 

activities and even The Olympics 

of metric conversion! 

Flex: We began flex this week! 

Avon Olympics picked countries 

to represent in the Olympic 

challenges! Can’t wait for this 

each week!  

Contact Information: 

adougherty@avonschool.com 

Phone: 

732-775-4328 x 205 


